
 
 
 

 

   
 
 
 

  
  

  
  

 
 

  
 

     
   

   
    

 
      

  
  

  
 

 
   

   
   

 
 
   

 
 

 
 

  
   
   
   
     
 

   
   
   

18 April 2019 

Joel Larson 
Aetna Resorts, LLC 
1600 Aetna Springs Road 
Pope Valley, CA  94567 

OWNER TRANSFER APPROVAL FOR AETNA SPRINGS RESORT AT 1600 AETNA 
SPRINGS ROAD, NAPA COUNTY 

Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) has received 
your 15 April 2019 request for transfer of ownership for the Aetna Springs Resort located at 
1600 Aetna Springs Road, Napa County. The information you provided for the transfer is 
complete. Wastewater discharges to land at this facility is currently enrolled under General 
Waste Discharge Requirements for Small Domestic Wastewater Treatment Systems, 
WQ 2014-0153-DWQ (General Order). A Notice of Applicability (NOA) for coverage under the 
General Order was issued on 22 January 2016 as Order WQ 2014-0153-DWQ-R5191. As the 
new Discharger, you are now responsible for complying with all applicable requirements in the 
General Order and the NOA. 

For any compliance questions, please contact Guy Childs in the Board’s Compliance and 
Enforcement section. You may contact Guy at (916) 464-4616 or 
guy.childs@waterboards.ca.gov. For permitting questions, please contact Lani Andam 
(916) 464-4723 or lani.andam@waterboards.ca.gov. 

- Original signed by Andrew Altevogt for -

Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer 

Enclosure: Notice of Applicability 
MRP 2014-0153-DWQ-R5191 
Attachment A, Site Location Map 
Attachment B, Site Plan 
Attachment C, Wastewater Treatment System Schematic 

cc: w/o enc: David Wickline, Aetna Springs Resort, LLC., Pope Valley 
Heather Hill, Criswell-Radovan, LLC., St. Helena 
Gina Giacone, Summit Engineering, Santa Rosa 
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